
  
 

 

 

 

December 5, 2024 

 

Board Memo 183-2024: Health Insurance Open Season Extended to December 13th  

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters has received notice that the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) has officially 

extended Open Season for PSHB participants until December 13, 2024. This extension will provide additional 

time to review plans and make changes. 

 

Please note that Open Season for participants in the Federal Employees Health Benefits program and other 

federal benefits programs still closes on the original December 9th deadline. 

 

Please share with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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